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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Reiteration on the Submission of Proposed Maps of CBFMA Application for
Analysis following the Memorandum from the Undersecretary for Field Operations
and Environment dated 09 December 2021
1 message

OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 4:30 PM
To: denr1ored@yahoo.com, r2@denr.gov.ph, r3@denr.gov.ph, DENR CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR Regional Office No. 5" <red_reg5@yahoo.com>, r6@denr.gov.ph, DENR-7
<reddenr7@yahoo.com>, ored8@yahoo.com, r9@denr.gov.ph, "DENR-10 RED HENRY A. ADORNADO, PhD"
<r10@denr.gov.ph>, DENR XI <oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph>, red_reg12@yahoo.com, ordcaraga@gmail.com, DENR Cordillera
Administrative Region <denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph>
Cc: oueiea.denr@gmail.com, officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph, ousecfragada@gmail.com

Sir/Ma;am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for All REDs except NCR dated June 13, 2022 RE: Reiteration on the Submission of
Proposed Maps of CBFMA Application for Analysis following the Memorandum from the Undersecretary for Field
Operations and Environment dated 09 December 2021
Thank you

Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph
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